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The Town of Vinalhaven Board of Selectmen held a public hearing on September 14, 2021, at 5:30 pm at the Vinalhaven Town Office located at 19 Washington School Road to hear public comment on the proposed General Assistance Ordinance Appendixes A-H.



Those in attendance: Selectmen, Donald Poole, Eric Gasperini, Leslie Dyer, and Jake Thompson; Town Manager Andrew Dorr; Deputy Town Clerk, Elizabeth Bunker

No questions or comments.

Donald Poole closed the Public Hearing for proposed General Assistance Ordinance Appendixes A-H at 5:32 pm.
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